

and International Affairs

Director General

Ms. Helena Molin Valdes

Head of the CCAC Secretariat

Dear Ms. Molin Valdes,

following your letter of November, 29, 2015, I am pleased to inform you that the Italian Ministry for the Environment, Land and Sea will contribute to the Climate and Clean Air Coalition to Reduce Short-Lived Climate Pollutants (CCAC) Trust Fund an amount of 450,000 Euros to be exclusively used for the CCAC activities and the Secretariat including Programme Support Costs. The contribution should also be used in accordance to the decisions of the CCAC Working Group. The contribution should be spent by the end of 2017.

I would like to inform you that the Ministry is particularly interested in the HFC Initiative, the Urban Health Initiative, the "Addressing SLCPs from agriculture" Initiative and the Oil and Gas Initiative. I wish the Italian contribution will be preferentially allocated to these initiatives.

Yours sincerely,

Francesco Haltamera